
GARDEN 

 

The Garden project is based in Monze in Zambia and is supported by Bridgend local 

meeting. 

 

There were poor harvests in the Monze area 2014-15 and 2015-16 and the lack of 

rain this year means there are fears that another poor harvest is likely. Training 20 

local people to train others in permaculture practices means they will not be 

dependent on one crop, but will have the knowledge and skills to grow a variety of 

fruit and vegetables, some indigenous.  

 

The project is enhancing sustainability and improving the provision of local food, 

seed and sapling production. The trainees have started teaching permaculture to 

other schools, farmers and community groups. 

 

 


